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PE - This term some pupils have visited Jumperooz for lots of bouncing fun while
others have visited the Tame Valley Table Tennis and Squash club. All students really
enjoyed their Wednesday activities this term and look forward to the Summer term!

Oldham Youth Council visit - Chris Lewis from Oldham Council Youth Service was
invited to attend School Council to talk about Oldham Youth Council (YC) and how
young people (aged 11-21) can get involved and make a difference in Oldham. The
Youth Council is a group of enthusiastic young people who have an opportunity to get
involved in a variety of activities and opportunities to have a say, be heard about
local issues that matter to them and be able to make a positive influence on
decisions.

https://www.brightfuturesschool.co.uk/


Work Experience - Jayden had an interesting time visiting Oldham Council Parks &
Grounds Maintenance Services. He met Environment Manager, Will Wills who
described the different jobs they perform which is managing all the green spaces in
Oldham borough. Here we can see Jayden on one of the tractors used to help
ground’s maintenance.

Coffee Morning - This term we visited the local coffee morning at the Satellite Center.
Students helped out with the raffle and spoke to some of the local residents about
the school. They managed to raise some money for school funds.

World Book Day - This year our theme was Dinosaurs and Dragons. We introduced
our new Buddy Book Scheme and each of the Upper School Students partnered with
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a Lower School Pupil and read to them. In the afternoon the students enjoyed our
light up dragon’s nest, decorated dragon egg cookies and watched Zog and the
Flying Doctors, while some of the older pupils held their own reading group.
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Dates for the Diary
School reopens on Monday 17th April and closes on Friday 26th May

School will be closed on Monday 1st, Tuesday 2nd May
and Monday 8th May next term.
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